
 

 

 
   

 
 

 
 
 

“So then, just as you received Christ Jesus as Lord, continue to live your lives in him, rooted and built up in him, 
strengthened in the faith as you were taught, and overflowing with thankfulness.  Colossians 2:6-7 

HOME BULLETIN for Thursday, May 1, 2025
IN THE NEWS: 
Registration Link  
Here is the link for the 2025-26 
Student Registration.   
Please fill out and get your down 
payment in to the office by May 
15 – to avoid a late fee (this does 
not apply to new families).  
Please contact the office if you 
have any questions.    
 
Jog/Walk a Thon Important Information 
We had a great time at the Jog/Walk-a-thon today!  
Thanks to those who came and joined us on the 
track.   Envelope we be given back to the students 
tomorrow.  Please collect the money and get 
handed back to the office by Friday, May 9.  If your 
child has collected all their money already – they 
will not be getting their envelopes back.   
 
Education Savings Account (ESA) Update 
ESA application is open April 16 
through June 30.  If you 
qualified/received ESA last year, you 
have to fill out the form again this 
year to receive funds.   
https://iowa-
households.withodyssey.com/login/?utm_medium=em
ail&utm_source=govdelivery 
 
PK – 8th Grade Chapel Program 
Join us for this year’s PK–8th grade chapel program, 
as the students reflect through music and scripture 
on our school theme, Rooted in Christ. The program 
will take place on May 5 at the Western Christian 
Event Center. There is an additional program in the 
afternoon at 1:30 PM which we would like to 
encourage people to attend, with the main 
program at 7:00 PM.    Students NEED to wear their 
chapel shirts for the concert in the evening.  
 
 
 

 

*SCRIP* 
                 Order Date       Pick Up 
          Monday, May 5  Friday, May 9 
          Monday, May 12 Friday, May 16 
         Monday, May 19 Friday, May 23 

Menu ~ Monday, May 5 – Friday, May 9 
     Monday 

Egg Bake, Donuts, Fruit & Yogurt 
Tuesday 

Tavern, Fries, Fruit & Baked Beans 
Wednesday 

Chicken with Rice, Roll, Fruit & Broccoli 
Thursday 

Hot Dog, Fries, Fruit & Green Beans 
Fruit & Green Beans 

Friday 
Grilled Pepperoni & Cheese, Goldfish,  

Fruit & Veggie Tray 
 

*This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
 
Kitchen Help 
Tuesday, May 6 – Jen De Wild 
Thursday, May 8 – Kaylee Hulstein 
 
Calendar 
Monday, May 5 – PK – 8th Grade Chapel Program             
                             1:30 & 7:00 at Western Event Center 
Tuesday, May 6 – Northwestern Track Meet – Jr High 
      - Advisory Committee Meeting 6:00 
    - Education Committee Meeting 7:00  
Wednesday, May 7 – Western Track Meet - Jr High 
Thursday, May 8 – Soccer Games at OCCS 
Monday, May 12 – Soccer Game vs Ireton COED 
Tuesday, May 13 – Band & Orchestra Pops Concert  
                                 7:00 in the gym 
Wednesday, May 14 – Sioux Center Track Meet 10:15 
Thursday, May 15 – Soccer Game at Inwood - COED  
Friday, May 16 – Last Day of Preschool 
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Band and Orcherstra Pops Concert 
On May 13, the Bands and Orchestras of Hull 
Christian will be entertaining the audience with a 
lively variety of dance music. Come out to Hull 
Christian at 7:00 PM and enjoy styles 
like Salsa, Boogie-Woogie, Tango, Lotus 
Dance, a Minuet, the Hopak, Flamenco, a Hoedown! 
Whether you feel like dancing or just sitting back 
and listening, it’s sure to be a great night of music.  
 
A Note from the Librarian 
As we draw close to the end of another school year, 
please keep an eye out for any overdue or missing 
library books you may have at home yet! I will be 
sending green overdue sheets home. If you think 
your child has already returned those books or you 
cannot find them, please let me know via email.  
Final day to check out books will be Friday, May 9th. 
All books must be returned to the library by May 
20th.  
Thank you! -Mrs. De Jager 

 
Beef and Pork Donations 
We are looking for beef and pork donations for the 
Rally Day sale this fall.   If you have an animal that 
you are willing to donate, please contact Krista Van 
Der Brink at 712-470-5734.  August 25 & 26 for beef 
and August 11 hogs are the locker dates we have.   
 

 
 
 
 
 


